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Ref: APNS/2022/25     February 18, 2022 

 

To: All Member Publications 

 

Dear Sirs, 

 

We are in receipt of a letter No.1(02)/2022-HP-I dated February 17, 2022 from the Deputy Director 

General (HP-1), Islamabad wherein the APNS has been requested to advise member publications to 

strictly comply with the orders of the honorable Lahore High Court, Lahore dated September 07, 

2015 in a petition about Mr. Altaf Hussain. 

 

Member publications are advised to comply with the orders. ( Copy of the above Order enclosed) 

 

Thanking you, 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

-s/d- 

 

( Dr. Tanvir A. Tahir ) 

  Executive Director 

         APNS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 


